
 

 

 

 

 

4th February, 2025 

 
Dear Student and Parents/Guardians, 
 

Subject: Backflip Against Bullying Incursion on Thursday, 6th February 
 
We are excited to inform you that your child will be participating in the Backflip Against Bullying 
Incursion on Thursday, 6th February. 
 

● Year 7 Students – Period 2 

● Year 8 Students – Period 3 
 
The Backflip Against Bullying program is a valuable initiative designed to equip students with 
essential skills in developing resilience and effectively combating bullying. Through engaging 
activities and discussions, this incursion aims to empower our students with the knowledge and 
tools necessary to navigate challenging social situations. 
 
Bullying can have a profound impact on a child's well-being and academic performance. By 
participating in this program, your child will learn practical strategies to foster resilience, 
assertiveness, and effective communication. These skills are crucial in creating a supportive and 
respectful school environment. 
 
We believe that a proactive approach to addressing bullying is essential in promoting a positive 
school culture. The Backflip Against Bullying Incursion aligns with our commitment to providing 
a safe and nurturing learning environment for all students. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's participation, please feel free to contact 
us. We appreciate your support in ensuring that our students develop the necessary skills to tackle 
bullying and contribute to a harmonious school community. 
 
It is hoped through this experience a conversation is started that will continue not only at school 
throughout the year but also encouraged and supported by you through further discussion as a 
family. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr L. Tobin         
Wellbeing for learning Leader   

 


